
 
 

ADDENDUM NUMBER 3 
 

R17-17 Currie Park Washroom Building  
 

September 11, 2017 
 
This Addendum shall be read in conjunction with and considered as an integral part of the Request 
for Proposals. Respondents should acknowledge the addendum on Appendix B the Submission 
Form. The Addendum is as follows: 
 
The Addendum is as follows: 
 
Please note the submission deadline has been extended to September 25, 2017 @ 2 p.m. 
local time.  
 
Questions & Answers: 
 
Q1. Is a fire rated wall required between the washroom and mechanical room?  
A1. No. 
 
Q2. Can this be a thickened slab or is a perimeter foundation required?   
A2. Perimeter foundation is required. 
 
Q3. Do gutters/downspout need to go to a rock pit?  
A3. No. A splash pad is sufficient. 
 
Q4. There is only one gable vent shown on the drawing. Should there be another at the 
opposite gable end? 
A4. Yes, a second vent is required. 
 
Q5. Is there a ventilation fan required in the washroom?  
A5. Yes  
 
Q6. Are there any lighting requirements?  
A6. Yes. Minimum one strip light in each room and one exterior light above the washroom door. 
 
End of Addendum 3 
 
Anthony Jeffery 
Procurement Officer 
Cowichan Valley Regional District 
175 Ingram Street, Duncan, BC V9L 1N8 
Email:  purchasing@cvrd.bc.ca 
Tel:  250.746.2580 / Toll free: 1.800.665.3955 
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